
We will be celebrating World Book Day on Monday 11th March. 

The children may come to school dressed as their favourite book 

character or, if they prefer to, they can come to school in their own 

clothes.  During the day the children will be enjoying fun activities 

linked to reading and various different books. 

 

 

 

It is Red Nose Day on Friday 15th March.  Children are welcome to 

come to school dressed in red if they wish and donate £1 for this 

worthy cause.  You can donate money in school or on Parent Pay via 

the link below. 

 
https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=13725 

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=13725

